
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF JUNE 12, 2019 
 

Item 50, Report No. 20, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without 
amendment by the Council of the City of Vaughan on June 12, 2019. 
 
 

50. PRESENTATION - ALTAF STATIONWALA, PRESIDENT & CEO, 
MACKENZIE HEALTH 

The Committee of the Whole recommends that the presentation by 
Mr. Altaf Stationwala, President and CEO, Mackenzie Health and 
Communication C24, presentation material, dated June 4, 2019, be 
received. 

 




